
 

 

Notice of Commencement and Public Meeting 
Transit and Rail Project Assessment Process

East End Transit Terminal, City of Windsor, Ontario

The City of Windsor has retained Dillon Consulting Limited to complete the Transit and Rail Project 
Assessment Process (TRPAP) for a new transit terminal in the east end of Windsor. The terminal is 
planned to be located at the northwest corner of the intersection of Lauzon Parkway and Tecumseh 
Road East, as shown on the map below. Further information, including the preliminary layout of the 
terminal, can be found on the project webpage at: 
www.citywindsor.ca/residents/construction/environmental-assessments-master-plans/transit-and-
rail-project-assessment-process-east-end-transit-terminal

 

Public Open House
To learn more about the project, you are invited to attend the upcoming public open house at:

Windsor Family Credit Union (WFCU) Centre, Ontario Room 
8787 McHugh Street, Windsor, Ontario

June 27, 2024, 4:00 to 6:00 p.m.
Drawings and information about the preferred design, anticipated impacts, mitigation measures, and 
next steps will be displayed for viewing. Project team members will be available to discuss the project 
and respond to comments and questions.

Environmental Project Report
The environmental impact of this project is being assessed in accordance with the TRPAP, as outlined 
in Ontario Regulation 231/08. An Environmental Project Report (EPR) is being prepared to document 
the preferred design, consultation completed, impact assessment, and mitigation measures.

The draft EPR is planned to be made publicly available for an initial 30 calendar day review period 
starting on June 27, 2024. The draft report will be posted on the project webpage at the link above.

Upon completion of the study, the final EPR will be made available for public comment for 30
calendar days. A Notice of Completion will be circulated when the final EPR is available for review.

http://www.citywindsor.ca/residents/construction/environmental-assessments-master-plans/


 

 

Contact Us
If you have questions, comments, or wish to be added to the project mailing list, please contact either 
of the project team members listed below. Your comments are requested by July 29, 2024.

Chris Patten, P.Eng., Project Manager 
Dillon Consulting Limited
3200 Deziel Drive, Suite 608
Windsor, Ontario, N8W 5K8
Phone: 519-948-4243 ext. 3210
Email: cpatten@dillon.ca

Sonia Bajaj, CPA, CMA, Project Administrator 
The Corporation of the City of Windsor
350 City Hall Square West, Suite 310
Windsor, Ontario, N9A 6S1
Phone: 519-255-6100 ext. 6004
Email: sbajaj@citywindsor.ca

All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number, and 
property location – is collected, maintained, and disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment for the 

purpose of transparency and consultation. The information is collected under the authority of the En
vironmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record

that is available to the general public as described in section 37 of the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a public record that is 
available to the general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential. 
For more information, contact the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) 
Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator.

This notice was first issued June 13, 2024.

Pour des renseignements en français veuillez communiquer avec Matthieu Barnier, 519-354-7868, 
poste 3301.
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